
 

Illinois District 20 Meeting 

Sunday, March 19, 2023 

The Grove Center – LaSalle, IL 

 

 
Tim Trevier called the meeting to order at 2PM.  

 

Attendees: Mark Grzybowski (Peru LL), Lanced Siebert Peru LL), Erin Strouss (Mendota LL) 

Shawn Savsza (Oglesby LL) , Daryl Baker (Oglesby LL), Brad Foster (Spring Valley LL), 

Kevin Barkley (Spring Valley SB), Bill Zens (Utica LL), Ken Lenski (LaSalle LL), Matt Willett 

(Ottawa American), Rob Grygg’s (Princeton), Allen Sledgister (Princton), Beau Boyles 

(Streator), Michael Jaegle (Ottawa National), Quinten Buffington (Bi-County LL) 

Tim Trevier (DA), Rob Ruppert (ADA), Mark Judy (ADA, Peru SB), Tricia Hammers (LaSalle 

SB). 

 

Missing: Oglesby SB. 

 

Finance Report: See attached.  Recent payouts were the Castaneda Funeral and Stone Jug for the 

State DA’s Association. They had their meeting and lunch at Stone Jug on Saturday, March 11. 

Beau made a motion to accept the Finance Report as is. Seconded by many. Motion carried. 

 

Safety Plans: Only ones still waiting for material are Bi-County, LaSalle Softball, Ottawa 

American, Ottawa National, Princeton and Streator. 

 

Make sure all your officers have been confirmed. 

 

Tournament Rotation: See attachment. 

 

Shawn and Mark Grzybowski will be doing scheduling for Baseball. Get all your info into them 

asap; 

 

Tracy Haas will be doing Softball Schedule. Please get all information into her asap at 

TracyHaas@gmail.com.  

 

White Sox have a Little League Fundraiser April 30. Tickets are on  a special rate for this. 

Tim or Rob have flyers if you need one. 

 

March 22nd is Wild Game Night at Stone Jug from 5 until 8. Anyone who can stop in at 4 to help 

setup it would be appreciated. 

 

Tim is requesting 2 tough books and a printer.  This is so he can be more accessible at the 

different fields.  Beau made a motion to approve the purchase. 

 

Preseason Rules Meeting will be April 23rd at the Grove Center. Softball at 2 and Baseball at 3. 

mailto:TracyHaas@gmail.com


Had a short discussion about game times for Softball. It was decided that we put this out to all 

the leagues to get their feelings. Looking to have a 90  minute game time and have no new 

innings at that time.   Mark will tale care of this. 

 

Beau made a motion to adjourn, seconded and approved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mark Judy 

Secretary 


